
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

January 9, 2024 
 

Daniel C Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street  
Concord, NH 03301-2429  
 
Re: IR 22-076, Investigation of Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are 
Sufficient to Support Demand Response and Electric Vehicle Charging 
Programs 

CPCNH Revised EDI Working Group Process Recommendations 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner,   
 

In Order No. 26,903 issued on 11/15/23 in this docket the Commission both 
ordered the docket closed and requested comments from parties on the process 
for an EDI working group going forward to be filed in this docket on or before 
12/15/23.  The Community Power Coalition of New Hampshire’s timely filed such 
comments found at tab 74 of the docket book.  

Today I am submitting for filing in this closed docket a revised version of 
our 12/15/23 filing.  The only things that have changed are the table and its 
footnotes on pages 6-7, along with formatting changes to accommodate the 
larger table and longer footnotes.  

The table and footnotes have been updated to be more accurate and to 
fill-in a number of previous question marks.  We are submitting this updated 
information, both to correct and clarify the record and because we believe this 
information may be of use to the Commission, the Department of Energy, the 
Consumer Advocate, the utilities, and other parties interested in these issues. 

Consistent with the Commission’s current practices, this letter is being 
filed only in electronic form, but is copied to the service list. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  Thank you.  

Yours truly,  

 
Chair, CPCNH, (603) 448-5899, Clifton.Below@CommunityPowerNH.gov  

P.O. Box 840 

Concord, NH 03302 

www.CommuityPowerNH.gov 
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